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Baroness Jay
will host a Black Tie Reception and Dinner
on behalf of Somerville College, Oxford
in the Cholmondeley Room and the Terrace of the House of Lords
on Monday 16™ January 2017 at 7.00pm
and requests the pleasure of your company.

After dinner Baroness Jay will chair a panel discussion on

The State We're In Now
with Will Hutton (Principal of Hertford College and former editor-in-chief for The Observer)
and Lord Peter Hennessy (historian and constitutionalist; to be confirmed).

Entrance via Cromwell Green Smoking/e-cigarettes not permitted
Please allow up to 30 mins to clear security No parking facilities available

Admittance by invitation only. This invitation is non-transferable.
Guests are advised to bring personal photo identification.




